Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: jamos@blm.gov

Sent: Monday, May 02, 2011 7:19 AM

To: Amanda Truijillo

Cc: 'Jim Amos (James_Amos@blm.gov)'; Jerry Fanning; Junior Orquiz; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
Subject: Re: (Release) Anemome ANE Federal #2 Work Plan

Amanda,

Continue to work with Mike thru the delineation process. Once the site is excavated and
cleaned up, notify myself for a final check prior to closure.

Closure that meets OCDs guidelines will suffice with the condition we'll be able to
reestablish the native plant community upon completion. Keep me informed. thanks

Amanda Trujillo

<atrujillo@yates

petroleum.com> To
"'Mike Bratcher

94/29/2011 04:26 (Mike.Bratcher@state.nm.us)"'"

PM <Mike.Bratcher@state.nm.us>, "'Jim

Amos (James Amos@blm.gov)'"
<James Amos@blm.gov>, Jerry Fanning
<jerryf@yatespetroleum.com>

cC
Junior Orquiz
<JuniorO@yatespetroleum.com>
Subject
(Release) Anemome ANE Federal #2
Work Plan

Mike,

Attached is the Work Plan for the Anemone ANE Battery #2.

Thank you,



Amanda N. Trujillo

Environmental Scientist

Yates Petroleum Corporation

Office 575-748-4310

Cell 575-703-6537

Email atrujillo@yatespetroleum.com

----- Original Message-----

From: Amanda Trujillo

Sent: Monday, April 25, 2011 5:06 PM

To: Mike Bratcher (Mike.Bratcher@state.nm.us); Jim Amos
(James Amos@blm.gov); Jerry Fanning; Jennifer Palma
Subject: (Release) Anemome ANE Federal #2

Mr. Bratcher:

Anemone ANE Federal #2

Section 9, Township 22 South, Range 23 East

Eddy County

Date of Release: 4/22/2011

Approximately 22 Barrels of PW released and 20 barrels of PW
recovered



All fluids were contained within the berm. And vacuum trucks are on
site.

Cause of release has been isolated and repairs are in progress.

C-141 attached.

If you should have any questions please feel free to contact me at
the number below

Amanda N. Trujillo

Environmental Scientist

Yates Petroleum Corporation

Office 575-748-4310

Cell 575-703-6537

Email atrujillo@yatespetroleum.com

[attachment "Anemone ANE Federal #2 WorkPlan (4-22-11).pdf" deleted
by James Amos/CFO/NM/BLM/DOI]



